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To: 

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Julie Kujath

Date:

August 2016
Subject:
NADE Treasurer End Year Report 2016
I would like to start by thanking the NADE Board for their support while I served this year as Treasurer.  This year was a collection of many changes.  We have successfully stopped processing renewals directly at the bank.  NADE has taken over control of the website and database.  We have experienced lots of learning curves with these changes and I appreciate everyone’s patience and help while we become experts in this field.  

I have paid all obligations in a timely fashion.

We continue the process of tax code change, which continues to involve lots of learning and re-learning of tax code. Again, I appreciate everyone’s patience, help and understand while we transform NADE to the new tax code.  There is still a lot of work to be done to get us in a place where we can move forward on this initiative.  I will need all members to work with their chapters to do the necessary steps in the quickest manner possible.  
I am open to any member’s suggestions to how we can cut costs and/or save money.  I appreciate the measure we have put in place to save money and tracking of memberships.  Please, feel free to contact me with any ideas you or your members may have.
Thank you, again for this opportunity to serve the NADE Board and its members.  There are many changes yet to come and I appreciate your support and help as we continue to transform into a bigger, better NADE!

